Re: Huddersfield Rugby League: A Lasting Legacy Heritage Project

Dear Parent/Guardian

As part of your child's local history work based on rugby league in Huddersfield we would be grateful if you would allow them to interview an older relative or family friend who has memories of supporting Huddersfield Giants or one of the district's amateur rugby league clubs.

Listening to, telling and re-telling stories are a fundamental part of history and a natural part of a child's development. The interview will contribute to the club's oral history archive which will be available to the public. An ideal interviewee will be able to talk about the past in a way sympathetic to the vocabulary and attention span of your child. Your child has helped to compile their questionnaire and is aware that they should treat their interviewee politely and with respect.

For reasons of safety, we ask that the questionnaire is signed by the interviewee and yourself. If no suitable interviewee is available, please will you sign to confirm this in the box at the bottom of this letter so that your child can return it to school.

The deadline for returning questionneires to school is

The deadfine for returning questionnaires to school is			
Tha	hank-you for your assistance is this project.		
Cla	ss teacher		
	I confirm that there is no suitable interviewe	confirm that there is no suitable interviewee available.	
	Signed:	_ (parent or guardian)	